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Minutes of the September 4th 2016 BOD Meeting
Officers present: Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
Observing but not participating:  Earl Kaplan

Other volunteers present: Linda Styerwalt, Pete Stonehewer, Ray Miklas, Ed Faith, Ed Lynn
Vice President John Waller called the meeting to order at 12:17 pm.
The minutes of the August 7th 2016 Board of Directors meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reported that our current club membership stands at 56 members.  Bob reimbursed Webmaster Ralph Sutter $287.64 to extend SLO Bytes web hosting with GoDaddy through 09/02/2019.
Training Officer Alan Raul indicated that today’s First Session would focus on Komodo Laboratories NEWT Professional Network Inventory and Hyper-V on Windows 10.  He will reference previous presentations that he and Ralph made on the topic.
Alan’s Linux Group, meeting on Thursday, September 8th, will also deal with virtual machines – Linux on a Mac under Parallels and Windows 10 under HyperV.
John Waller will give a Second Session presentation on Hyperlapse.  Time permitting, Ralph Sutter will follow with a talk on Elements+.  With the encouragement of other BOD members, John confirmed that the Second Session presentation for October 2, 2016 will be a round table discussion on end of life decisions as they relate to computers.
The meeting ended at 12:39 pm.
Ralph Sutter
